Dear International SFL Colleagues,

Because of the summer vocation, the new year holiday, the Chinese
Spring Festival, as well as the persistent impact of the pandemic, there
are still friends who wish to, but have not yet been able to submit their
abstracts to the 47" International Systemic Functional Congress and the
Pre-Congress Institute to be held at Shenzhen 21-29 July 2022. We
therefore decide to postpone the submission deadline to the end of next
month, that is, the midnight of 28 February. Please go to the website of

the Congress: www.isfc2022.cn for information.

The pendamic has created a new international context for academic

activity; so we have to be strongly prepared to adapt ourselves to this
difficult situation. However human beings have never been scared or
stopped by any natural or man-made problems and disasters, and we

will for sure overcome all hardships, let alone inconvenience.

Look forward to meeting you all in July.

The ISFC2022 Organising Committee

31 January 2022
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